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LD 1787
As a concerned Maine voter, I support LD 1787 because it’s a non-partisan way to 
strengthen our democracy. A District Attorney or another elected law enforcement 
official should be independent, and accountable only to the constituents and the law. 
They should be free from the pressure of asking for money from friends or donors in 
order to run for office. Clean Elections protects our democracy from favoritism. 
Please vote to expand Clean Elections to these important positions in our government.


